
Newsletter
Friday 6th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Over the last term, we have reviewed our newsletter and have made some changes to how often you will receive a newsletter 
from school.  We have decided to send a fortnightly newsletter, which will include, school updates, safety tips and important 
dates that are coming up during the term.   Also, once a term you you will receive a newsletter that shows you the learning that 
has been taking place over the term in your child’s class.   We are also going to be making better use of our website and your 
child’s year group page will be updated regularly to showcase the learning that has been happening during the week.  As always 
we will review this over the next two terms and make any changes that we think are necessary.

Beaver Green has had a busy start to term with lots of interesting learning activities taking place.  Some children have been 
involved in gymnastic workshops which they have particularly enjoyed.  Forest school is also running again this term, now that 
the site has had a rest for a few weeks,  I know the children really enjoy the time they spend in forest school.

We will shortly be sending out a list of dates for key events happening over term 6, so please keep an eye out for this.

Thank you for your continued support.

Ms Oakley



      School updates
Car Park

Please can I remind you that you should 
not be driving into the carpark between 
the times of 07.45-09.15 and
14.45 and 15.30.

This is to keep the children safe when 
they arrive and leave the school at the 
start and the end of the day.

Bikes and Scooters

It is lovely to see so many 
children riding their bikes and 
scooters to school.  Please 
can you ensure that your child 
does not ride their bike or 
scooter on the school 
grounds.  This keeps 
everyone safe.

Contact details

Please ensure that we have your most up 
to date phone number and email address.  
This ensures that you will receive all the 
information that is sent out to you.

Warm weather

As the weather begins to warm up, 
please can you ensure that your child 
has a sun hat in school.  Please can you 
also apply sunscreen before they come 
to school in the morning.

Collection at home time

Please can I remind you 
that collection time at the 
end of the day is 15.10.

If you are going to be late 
please ensure that you let 
the school office know - 
even if you are going only 
be 10 minutes late.  



       School updates
2022 Beaver Green Leavers Hoodies

Celebrate leaving primary school with a custom leavers hoodie!  Each hoodie will feature the 
Beaver Green School Logo embroidered to the front left chest and a custom "Leavers 22" Print on 
the rear featuring the names of all the leavers!  Our premium hoodie is 310gsm with the following 
features:-

● Kangaroo pouch with concealed ipod and phone pocket
● Twin Needle stitching detail
● Ribbed cuff and hem
● Double fabric hood, No hood cords
● Tear out back neck label
● *XS is available with cords

 Hoodie Colour is Kelly Green.

 You can add a name or Initials to the left chest for only £1 extra!

Click this link to visit the website

Beaver Green Primary School

Year 6

Next week, week beginning 
9th May, Year 6 will be sitting 
their SATS.  We wish them 
well with this and know that 
they will be brilliant.

All children have been invited 
into school next week from 
8am for a free breakfast.  We 
hope to see them all there 
from this time.

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.countyprintandembroidery.co.uk/webshop/schoolwear/leavers-hoodies-2022/beaver-green-primary-school/&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1651844307672616&usg=AOvVaw3ZNxaxbNVALOyMljOPU9of


     Safety Tips



     Breakfast Club
We are looking for donations of toys for Breakfast Club 
and hoping you can help. 
If you’ve had a clear out and aren’t sure what to do 
with old toys hopefully we can take them off your 
hands. 
We are looking for good clean condition: 

● Dinosaurs
● Cars
● Barbies
● Dolls House Furniture
● Animals

If you think you have any of those you could offer us 
they would be greatly received. 

Donations can be given to class teachers or the office 
and just let them know it is for Breakfast Club. 

Thank You 

Please can we remind you that when 
dropping off your child(ren) to Breakfast 
Club you are using the crossing and 
walkway round to the hall and not walking 
through the car park. We have staff arriving 
at that time and want you and your children 
to be as safe as possible. 


